

Trails - Trains December 18 2012 request for continuation "off calendar"

messada

Ron Briggs <ron.briggs@edcgov.us>

Thu, Dec 6, 2012 at 10:28 AM

During our December 4, 2012 meeting I promised to forward a chronology of all previous board direction and actions concerning the Trails/ Trains comidor. Brenda has been diligently working the last couple days to pull it together and I'd like to think sometime in next couple days she will put things together. The girth of documents and many different Legistar numbers make this a large task.

Being a student of the trails / trains issue I am convinced our staff, much less the board, will not be in a position to do anything different than our previous actions. In short, I believe once each of you have an opportunity to digest our past actions it'll be clear that much work is to be done internally before any resolution to any entity is considered.

Therefore, under separate cover I will submit to Clerk of Board a request to continue the December 18, 2012 Trails/Trains items "off calendar".

rb

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information, and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons other than the intended recipient or entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail and delete the material from your system.

Thank you.